## **Darwin McClary**

From: Lake Orion, MI <noreply@civicplus.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 3, 2024 2:05 PM

**To:** Darwin McClary

**Subject:** Resignation - Planning Commission

Name: Nicholas Smith

Email: S.NicholasSmith@yahoo.com

Message: Darwin, I am formally putting in my resignation as a member of the Planning Commission. Since welcoming our daughter, moving this year, and also starting a new job in Farmington Hills, it's been extremely difficult to make it on time at the monthly meetings. I believe it's in the best interest of the Village to seek for a new member. I'd like to thank the members of the board and yourself for allowing me this opportunity. It has been great to give back to our community and I've enjoyed my time as a member. Sincerely, Nicholas Smith